

April 18, 2025

Dear Member and Friend of Hodag Sno-Trails:

It is with great excitement that we are pleased to celebrate the 50th Anniversary of Hodag Sno-Trails!

The Board of Directors of Hodag Sno-Trails wish to "THANK YOU" for your interest and support of our snowmobile trails and the Hodag Sno-Trails organization.

To show our appreciation, we would like to invite you to attend the Annual Landowners Appreciation Party where you can enjoy time with other members of our Club and thank our Landowners for their generosity in person.

When: Saturday May 17th, 2025

Where: Cabaret Cove, 1540 Pueblo Drive, Rhinelander

Cocktails: 5:00 PM – 6:00 PM

Dinner: 6:00 PM

Raffles and Door Prizes

The cost is \$25 per person: which includes appetizers, dinner, soft drinks, complimentary tap beer, and two cocktail tickets.

A cash bar will also be available.

Thank you for your continued support,

HODAG SNO-TRAILS, INC.

Kindly RSVP no later than Monday May 12th, 2025, by contacting Tracey Payne, Secretary via email to: tpay@charter.net